
WOM EN I N TH E DIRECTOR'S CHAT R

Dear Film/Video Maker,

TO :Steina Vasulka
FROM :WIDC
RE :Lilith
DATE : 12-16-88

3435 North Sheffield
Suite 3
Chicago, IL 60657

(312) 281-4988

Thank you for your above entry in the 1989 Women In The
Director's Chair Film and Video Festival . We received many fine
entries from all over the world, again this year, and selection
was difficult . Congratulations, your entry listed on the above
label has been chosen for the 1989 WIDC Festival .

The festival runs :March 8th
1229 West Belmont, Chicago,
free pass for the screening
If you plan to come in from
housing, please contact our

thru the 12th at Chicago Filmmakers,
Illinois . You will be receiving your
and a program schedule in the mail .
out of town and need help in finding
office at (312) 281-4988 .

We will need your exhibition print or tape no later than February
15, 1989 . Your preview tape will be returned when we have
received the exhibition copy . If this will be a problem, please
contact us immediately .

Again, Congratulations! It will be an exciting festival this
year, and we're glad that you will be a part of it .

Sincerely,

Nancy Pa/rtos
Festival Chairperson
WIDC



WOMEN I N THE DIRECTOR'S CHAIR

TO : Steina
FROM :WIDC
RE :Vocalization One
DATE : 12-16-88

Dear Film/Video Maker,

3435 North Sheffield
Suite 3
Chicago, IL 60657

(312) 281-4988

Thank you for your above entry in the 1989 Women In The
Director's Chair Film and Video Festival . We received many fine
entries from all over the world, again this year, and the
selection process was a very difficult one . Unfortunately, your
entry listed on the above label was not among those selected for
the 1989 WIDC Festival .

We hope you can attend The Festival which runs March 8th thru the
12th at Chicago Filmmakers, 1229 West Belmont, Chicago, Illinois .

In order to avoid the holiday mailing rush, your preview tape
will be returned after the 1st of the year

	

If this will be a
problem please contact us at (312) 281-4988 .

We thank you for your support, and encourage you to continue
working in film and video . We hope to see you at the festival
this year .

Sincerely,

Nancy Partos
Festival Chairperson
WIDC


